TRINITY LUTHERAN CHURCH
March 14, 2018

Present:     Yvonne Noorlun, Duane Heckman, Laurie Wille, Clayton Duncanson, Grant and      
                        Britta Hartman, Barb Mager, Dave and Cathy Sorenson

After Yvonne called the meeting to order, Dave made the motion to accept the secretary's report and Barb made the second.  Motion carried.  Clayton presented the treasurer's report.  There is $18,542 in the checking account and $39,590 in the savings account.  We had a negative balance of $2813 for the month of February.  The motion carried.

Board reports:
Stewardship:  Dave presented a sheet on the financial trends in terms of pledging, income and expenses for the last 9 years.  
Lay Ministry:  The Sunday for accepting new members went well and we are excited to welcome the Klassen and Tonkin families to Trinity.  There will be a Maundy Thursday service on March 29 at 9:30.  Coffee and fellowship will follow.
Church properties:  Replacing lights and adding a motion detector light were discussed.
Christian education:  Several Sunday School students will be leading the service on April 29.
Youth:  The Lenten suppers have gone well.  They will serve their last supper on March 21.  
Worship:  Tanner Mammenga is helping out with the organ duties on Sundays.  Thanks so much, Tanner!  The Good Friday service will be on March 30 at 7:00.  Confirmation service will be on May 6.  

Old business:
There was no old business.

New business:

            *    Laurie made the motion to accept the Klassens and Tonkins as new members.  Duane 
                        made the second and the motion passed.
            *    Cathy reported that the memorial money given to Trinity in memory of Marilyn 
                        Duncanson has been designated for camperships.
            *    Yvonne reported on the Thrivent Choice Dollars.  Anyone who has these 
                       dollars needs to claim the money by March 31.
            *    The speaker system was discussed.  Rhapsody Music in Mankato will be contacted to
[bookmark: _GoBack]                        evaluate what is needed.
            *    We have received $1000 from the Hy-Vee receipts.  Various ideas were discussed on 
                        how to spend it.


Dave made the motion to adjourn and Duane made the second.

The next meeting will be held on April 11 at 7:30.


Cathy Sorenson
secretary   
